
 
NWN Newsletter #17 

April 2025 
NWN meets nightly at 22:00 Pacific on 3560 Kc 

 
Hello gang, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best 73, 
Patrick  NG7I 
 

CALL   QNI 

NI6A   18 
K6APW  31 
N0DA   31 
K7EP   4 
W7GB  31 
NG7I   30 
W7IZ   15 
N7KC   31 
WB4SPB  18 
N7TB   4 
KB7WDP  31 
WB7WFL  22 
K6YR   12 
 
QNI   278 
QTC   64! 

The rogue beacon is still on our net frequency.  I haven’t 
escalated this to any governing body yet as it’s not really 
been an encumbrance to our operation.  If anything, it 
can be a propagation beacon for our benefit. 

There were two times when we almost had a full house 
in March!  We haven’t had a full house in quite a while 
and I’m always keen on when we can reach that 
milestone again. That said, the daily stats have been 
improving.  We were 8.97 average QNI last month.  
That’s the highest we've had since Sept 2023 with a 9.33 
average QNI.  This month, however, was the highest  
QTC # we’ve ever had with 64 pieces of traffic!  

Remember, if you go looking for the new roster or 
newsletter on the website, hit your browser’s refresh 
button to get the latest links and updates. 

If the scheduled NCS doesn’t show up, feel free to take 
it.  If they should show up later, you can always QNG if 
you so choose. 

If anyone is interested in becoming an NCS, please 
contact me - Patrick NG7I sbus1313@gmail.com and I’ll 
see about getting you on the schedule.  If you want to try 
it, just ask.  The existing guys might just let you have 
their slot!  If it turns out to be too much then we’ll take it 
back no problems. 

. . . 

If you’re not in the Northwest, just think of NWN as “Net 
Without a Name” -hi 

http://keltoi.org/NWN/index.html
mailto:sbus1313@gmail.com

